
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/2/2010 9:28:30 AM
To: 'jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov' (jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Meeting with Commissioner Ryan on SmartMeter outreach

Jason -

Sorry for my slow response. At the meeting on Wednesday, we talked about setting up a meeting with 
Commissioner Ryan the week after next to talk about our outreach and recovery efforts around 
SmartMeter. We would like to bring Felecia Lokey and perhaps one other person for that meeting. Can 
you suggest some days and times where that might work for you all?

Also, if you're available next week, let's grab a coffee and meet properly.

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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